
SUMMARY REPORT  
SOPPs COMMITTEE MEETING 

 Jekyll Island, Georgia 
March 2, 2009 

 
 
 
 
The SOPPs Committee met the afternoon of March 2, 2009 in Jekyll Island, Georgia. The 
minutes from the December 2008 Committee meeting were approved.  
 
Bob Mahood informed the Committee that the proposed rule addressing the Regional 
Councils’ SOPPs has not been finalized, and consequently there were no actions for the 
Council to take during this meeting. No action was taken. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


